Chris O'Brien
“

From: Lou Raposa <louraposa@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 10:05 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H6256 opposition

As a lifeline resident of Ri and avid boater | oppose this bill. Having Rl as a tax free boating state brings a lot of revenue
to business and restaurants on the water. We are the OCEAN STATE Sent from my iPhone



